
National Recycling Day 
November 15, 2019

For Every Scanner Recycled 
Panasonic will donate $10 to The Jillian Fund

(From November 15 through December 31, 2019)

Contact NewWave for all your Panasonic Scanner needs at 800.536.5222

The Jillian Fund provides financial support to families of children facing life-threatening illnesses. 
Our goal is to allow family members the opportunity to be by their child’s side when they need it 
most. Learn more by visiting The Jillian Fund website.

panasonic.anythingit.com/
https://thejillianfund.org/
https://www.newwavetech.com/

